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PUBLIC NOTICE
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Board of Trustees of the Incorporated Village of
Ocean Beach will hold a Final Budget Hearing for fiscal year beginning June 1,
2021 on Friday, April 30, 2021 at 3:00 PM. The Meetings will be conducted via
Webex video/teleconference in accordance with per Executive Order 202.1, as
extended.

2:30 -3:00 PM Executive Session-via Webex video/teleconference
3:00 PM Public Hearing - via Webex video/teleconference

The annual compensation for the Mayor of Ocean Beach shall be in the sum
of $66,000.00, plus medical insurance, and the compensation for each
member of the Board of Trustees shall be $651.82, plus medical insurance, per
annum. The annual compensation for the Judge shall be $7,500 per year.

FURTHER NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a copy of the Final Budget is available
on the Village website www.villageofoceanbeach.org.

Webex meeting information and instructions will be posted to the website:
vilageofoceanbeach.org three (3) days prior to the meeting. All interested
persons are welcome to attend

Steven W. Brautigam,
Clerk/Treasurer

April 29, 2021

Posted in the following places:
Bulletin Board on Village Office Door
Inside Village Office Door

Bulletin Board at Ferry Terminal
Bulletin Board at Post Off

Bulletin Board at Village Green
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